


those 16, the information was simply that investigations had been initiated, with no further 
information on the outcome of those investigations. This is not acceptable. We underscore the 
critical importance of greater clarity and further detailed information regarding such allegations 
in the future. The lack of reporting and follow-up gives the impression of impunity for _alleged 
cnmes. 

In his latest report on special measures for SEA, the Secretary-General again enc·ouraged 
Member States to discuss creation of an international 




